
 

This Week’s Ysgol Eyton News! 
Everyone enjoyed a nice, sunny week this week. The children elected their new club members to 

represent School Council, Eco Council, Criw Cymraeg and Healthy Schools Club.  

We’ll know they’ll all do a fantastic job! 

Diary Dates! 
 

Wed 1st Oct: Parent/Teacher 

Check-ins 

Tue 7th Oct: 10am Harvest 

Festival @ Sant Dunawd 

Church, Bangor-on-Dee 

Thur 9th Oct: 5-7:30pm Solar 

Farm public consultation @ 

Eyton School Hall 

Fri 17th Oct: Show Racism 

The Red Card Day (wear red 

to school) 

Fri 24th Oct: INSET Day 

(children not in school) & 

Reception photos published 

in The Leader newspaper 

HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

Mon 3rd Nov: Children back in 

school & school photos 

(individual & whole school) 

Mon 10th Nov: Odd Socks Day 

Mon 10th Nov: Anti-Bullying 

Week 

Tue 18th Nov: Flu 

vaccinations 

Tue 9th Dec: Christmas play 

performances 

Attendance Matters  
The whole school attendance for this week is: 93.56% 

Dosbarth Jac-Y-Do: 94.67% 

Dosbarth Pâl: 90.77% 

Dosbarth Drudwen: 95.24%  

Parent/Teacher Check-Ins 

All teachers will be holding parent/teacher check-in meetings 

on Wednesday 1st October from 3:20pm until 5pm. 

Please message your child’s teacher on Seesaw to arrange 

your time slot if you have not already done so. These will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

 

 

Harvest Service Bus 

As bus companies have raised their prices once 

again, the school must ask for a £2 donation per 

child to cover the cost of transporting the 

children to and from Sant Dunawd Church for our 

Harvest Festival. 

The payment has been set up on Parent Pay and 

ideally should be paid before our Harvest Service 

on Tuesday 7th October. 

Many thanks for your understanding and support. 

Data Collection Forms 

If you have not done so already, please return the data 

collection forms to Miss Jones in Reception ASAP. It is 

imperative we have up-to-date information to keep our 

pupils safe. Many thanks. 

 

 

Solar Farm Consultation 

Ysgol Eyton will be hosting a public consultation 

meeting for the proposed solar farm due to be 

installed in our surrounding fields.  

This will take place on Thursday 9th October 5:30-

7:00pm in our school hall. 

By hosting this event, Ysgol Eyton is not showing 

any affiliation with the company proposing the 

farm. We are simply facilitating the public in 

their ability to have their voices heard on the 

matter. 

There is no need to pre-book your place at this 

consultation. Members of the public may arrive 

at any time to question the solar farm company 

and raise concerns. 

Many thanks. 

Harvest Food Donations 

Many thanks to those families who have already donated 

non-perishable food for our Harvest Festival. Your 

kindness if hugely appreciated and will make a positive 

impact on those in need who receive it. 

We are still collecting Harvest donations and we hope 

that each child is able to donate at least one item of food. 

Many thanks for your generosity! 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

This week, Eyton Extras enjoyed their first Christian Craft session led by the lovely Mrs Louise Youens from Sant Dunawd Church. The 
children and adults made lots of gorgeous artwork which will be displayed in Sant Dunawd Chruch for the Harvest Festival. Christian 
Craft will now be happening most Tuesdays at Eyton Extras with Mrs Youens. If you would like your child to attend Christian Craft, 
simply book into Eyton Extras on Parent Pay. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

After School Club Activities for Week Beginning 29th September 

 
Monday Wii Games 

Tuesday Christian Craft with Louise 

Wednesday Futsal Session   

Thursday Board Games  

Friday Movie Night      



 

 

 



 

New look WCBC primary school menu! 
WCBC and the catering team have been busy behind the scenes working with partner agencies to put more Welsh products onto 
the primary school menu and ensure the menu design is appealing and promotes the quality of our school meals. 

Several WCBC schools were involved in the design process of the menu including staff, pupils and parents. Not only does it 
proudly display vegetarian and Welsh products but also includes a 'star choice' option - how many can your pupils choose each 
week?  

We hope you like it as much as we do and it should prove a welcome and colourful addition to school walls across the county. 



  

 



 

 

Futsal Sessions will be taught by a coach from Wrexham Futsal 

Club in After School Club every Wednesday! 

 

Please book through Parent Pay to secure your child’s place. 

Futsal is a FIFA-recognised form of small-sided indoor football! 



 



 



 

 


